
 

Together we can make a difference 

Daily Worship Wednesday 6th May  

Today in our assembly with Rev Sian we continued to use the image and 

structure of the labyrinth to be thankful. 

 

We placed ourselves around the outside of circle and thought of all the people 

who are helping at the moment to keep safe and keep well. We prayed for all 

the children and adults in school to continue to work as a family, looking after 

each other and making sure we were safe. 

Reflection 

Which people are helping you keep safe at the moment? Can you be thankful for 

them and think of a pray you could write? 

Dear God,  

Thank you for each and every one of us. 

Help us to remember to be thankful for those around us at this time who are 

helping us to keep safe and well. 

Thank you for caring for everyone one of us, as though there was only one of us, 

AMEN  


